
ST CATHERINE OF SIENA CATHOLIC CHURCH 

Parish Priest:   Fr Peter Sebastian 

Contact Number  07921 667679 Email: petersebastian@rcaos.org.uk 

Office: Tel Number 0208 397 4499  Email: chessington@rcaos.org.uk    Website: stcatherineofsiena.org.uk 

WEEKLY PARISH NEWSLETTER 25th SEPTEMBER 2022 

MASS TIMES AND INTENTIONS     

Sunday 25th SEPT TWENTY-SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME (C) Parish Mass Book page 143 
8.00am         Veronica Woodger (Frank McCluskey)     

10.00am  Patrick Owen-Board RIP (Pauline Holman) 

6.00pm    Millih, Joel and Arijel - Birthdays (Aurea Coloma) 

Monday 26th  SS Cosmas and Damian 
9.30am Fr Michael Keoghan RIP (Frank McCluskey) 

Tuesday 27th St Vincent de Paul 

9.30am Wellbeing of Steve Jackson (Pauline Holman) 

Wed 28th   NO MASS TODAY       

Thurs 29th SS Michael, Gabriel and Raphael 
9.30am  Pauline Madden RIP (Sharon McCluskey) 

Friday 30th St Jerome 

9.30am Chris McGuinness (Kevin and Nancy) 

Sat 1st Oct  St Therese of the Child Jesus 
9.30am Louis Reeves RIP (Reeves Family) 
10.00am          First Saturday Devotion, Adoration and Benediction 

Sunday 2nd OCT TWENTY-SEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                        
8.00am    Nora and Billy Leahy (Frank McCluskey) 

10.00am   Marjorie and Patricia Lavington RIP (Sanders Family) 

6.00pm For the People of the Parish  

Readers   25th Sept     8am: Cecilia S 10am: Cristabela P  6pm: Kristin W 

Counters 25th Sept    Karen and Una  Cleaners w/c 26th Sept   Jozwicki Group  

Readers  2nd Oct    8am: Valentino F  10am: Tony G   6pm: Aurea C 

Counters 2nd Oct   Howard and Marlene  Cleaners w/c 3rd Oct  Aurea’s Group 

FR PETER WRITES: 

I have very much enjoyed my first week with you. Please do continue to come up and introduce yourselves to me. As I said at 
Mass, it is my prayer that we put our energies into becoming a mission parish, sharing our beautiful faith with others. But the 
most pressing issue at the moment is fixing the heating in the church and in the hall. You may be aware that both are not 
working. We have sought advice from the Diocese and have taken three quotes. After each Mass today we shall give you a 
note indicating the options and our proposed way forward. Fr Peter 

ANNUAL MASS COUNT 

Today we will have the second of the four annual Mass Counts taking place on the last two weekends of September and the first 

two weekends of October. 

THE FIRST SATURDAY DEVOTION 

Please join us on Saturday 1st October after the 9.30am Mass. The First Saturday Devotion includes Holy Hour, Exposition of the Blessed 
Sacrament, Benediction and the Divine Mercy Chaplet. 

MARRIAGE PREPARATION PRESENTERS Job vacancy: a married couple, both being practising Catholics, to present 6 courses 
a year in various locations in South London and Kent, as well as providing cover in case of colleagues’ illness. Salary: £30,000 
pro rata (£7,000) for the couple.  Mileage paid in addition.  All training given. For full job description and further details, please 
contact liamgallagher@rcaos.org.uk Closing date for applications: October 14. 

PLEASE PRAY for the Sick especially Cindy Albright, Patrick Beglane, Tyler Curniffe, Delia Gallagher, Marie Gilbert & Family, 
Martin Jackson, Steve Jackson, Paul Jarvis, David Jordan, Solomon Justin, Georgia Kelly, Paul Kwan, Teresa McDonald, Sally 
McKenna, Jimmy Murphy, Ryan O’Loughlin, Mark Peace, Jean Penycate, Mary Redmond, Kathy Richardson, Debbie Ruberg-
Smith, Chloe Sheead, Mary Sheehan, Anne Srivastava, Coby Thomas and the residents of Amy Woodgate Residential Home. 

THOUGHT OF THE WEEK 
Put your trust in God and following His example, always act humbly, graciously and in good faith. St Vincent de Paul 

Last Week’s Offertory 
£ 526.22 (of which £ 239.80 is Gift Aided) 

Catholic Agency for the Support of 
Evangelization. 
£ 115.06 (of which £ 13.50 is Gift Aided) 

~~~~~~~~~~ 
Tea and coffee are served every Sunday in the hall 
after 10am Mass. All welcome. 

~~~~~~~~~~ 
The Parish Office is normally open on Mon, Wed and 
Fri from 10am until 12noon. All Parish Hall bookings 
should be made during these times.

 ~~~~~~~~ 
If you would like Mass to be offered please write 
clearly and complete a brown Mass Intention 
Envelope. For Anniversary Masses, with a 
particular date, please give at least eight weeks’ 
notice to avoid disappointment.  

Kingston Hospital If you are admitted to Kingston 
Hospital, it is your responsibility to inform the ward 
staff if you would like to see the Catholic Chaplain. 
If you are calling on behalf of a Patient in the 
Hospital please call the Hospital Main Switchboard 
on 020 8546 7711 who will contact the Chaplain. 
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